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Expert Talk



Event
Description

The Installation ceremony of ISHRAE student chapter of AIKTC was conducted
on 12th October 2024 for the student members through Google Meet (Online).
The purpose of the ceremony was to formally install a student committee for
the year 2024-2025.

The event began at 11am with the opening remarks from Baseem Dabholkar,
Event head, who welcomed attendees and highlighted the significance of the
event. The session began with high note from Mr. Siddiqui Kazi sir who first
interacted with students on brainstorming questions about the problems
students facing while placements and possible reasons behind the same.

Mr. Siddiqui Kazi sir then explained step by step the road to crack any
interview, adding the importance of mini projects, theoretical knowledge and
industry exposures including internships and problem analysis. He then
cleared the doubts of all the students and provided a clear path making
insights for future. At last, He provided his email for future contact and
Baseem Dabholkar concluded the session.

We have successfully concluded Expert Talk of ISHRAE. We will be arranging
more expert sessions and technical programs during this academic year 2024-
25. On behalf of the committee, we thank the host for their presence and look
forward for their support.



Photograph:









Attendees:

NAME YEAR
Saif Ansari BE
Soham Patil BE
Rashid Khan BE
Habibullah Obadiah BE
Anil Ghadge BE
Shaikh Shahid BE
Shadab Khan BE
Shaikh Zeeshan BE
Shaikh Salman BE
Kazi Mohd Qamar TE
Malik Ahmed raza TE
Shaikh Maheboob TE
Khan Anas TE
Dabholkar Baseem SE
Khan Hafeez TE
Muzammil Khan TE
Saif Tehwildar TE
Qureshi Junaid SE
Riyaz Mansoori TE
Moin Mujavar TE
Shaikh Abdul Mannan TE



Conclusion:

The participants have learnt about various ideas and concepts as they got to
hear the personal experiences of the guest, who is highly skilled in HVAC &
RAC field. Participants had a great experience interacting with the expert
and learned various ways to improve their Resume along with key notes for
their future professional and academic life.


